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Welcome to the first of our monthly 
newsletters. Communicating regularly 

to our families is a priority and this is one of 
several tools we’re using to keep in touch. 
If you haven’t already, please follow us on 

Facebook and Instagram.

Office Hours by Appointment Only

Monday-Friday: 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
Closed for lunch: Noon – 1 p.m. 

Saturdays (seasonal): 8 – 11:30 a.m.

Ahwatukee: 16611 S. 40th St., Ste. 160 
Phoenix, AZ 85048

Chandler: 1783 E. Queen Creek Rd., Ste. 4  
Chandler, AZ 85286

The eClinicalWorks Patient Portal is designed to 
give patients and their guardians access to medical 
information over a secure internet portal. We’ll be 
featuring a number of great tools offered through 
the portal in coming issues.

Today, we are featuring the new healow® 
CHECK-IN. Once you confirm this service within 
the portal, you’ll receive an automated email 
reminder the day prior to your child’s appointment. 
After confirming the appointment, you can start 
the check-in process, verify insurance coverage, 
make payments, sign forms, review medications 
and upload your insurance card information (if 
new). When you arrive to the office with your 
child, all that’s left to do is click “I have arrived”  
on your smartphone to begin the check-in process.

Healow® CHECK-IN is a convenient and 
safe process to check-in and keep your account 
updated. 

You can create a patient portal account by going  
to our website and log in using your mobile  
phone number. 

Contactless Check-in is Here!

Flu Shot Clinics

It’s time to get vaccinated for the seasonal flu and we 
are making it quick and easy by hosting a series of 
drive-through, outdoor flu shot clinics for all members 
of the family.

Oct 17 – TLC Ahwatukee office 
16611 S 40th St Ste 160, Phoenix

Oct 24 – TLC Chandler office 
1783 E Queen Creek Rd Ste 4, Chandler

Appointments are required, so please call to schedule 
at 480-940-8527. All patients must be up to date on 
their well child checks and must bring a completed pre-
vaccine questionnaire. Please note that everyone four 
years and older must wear a face mask.

Last September, TLC Pediatrics 
welcomed our newest physician, Nima 
Sekhadia, MD. A Tucson native, 
she graduated from the University 
of Arizona College of Medicine and 
completed her pediatrics residency 
at Children’s Hospital of the King’s 
Daughters in Norfolk, Virginia.

“I love how diverse our patients are,” she said. “Each day 
is different and it’s been a pleasure being welcomed by our 
families. I am extremely grateful for your continued trust 
in my care!”

Dr. Sekhadia is fluent in Spanish, Hindi and Gujarati and is 
accepting new patients.

Dr. Sekhadia 


